
CAÑON CITY AREA METROPOLITAN RECREATION AND PARK DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 
 

Notice is hereby given to the general public that the Board of Directors of the Cañon City Area Metropolitan 
Recreation and Park District will be in attendance at the Pool Feasibility Study Public Meeting; open to the 
public, on Tuesday, June 25, 2024, at 5:30 P.M., in the auditorium at Cañon City High School, at 1313 
College Avenue, Cañon City, Colorado. 
 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS:  Joel Dudley, Andrew Palmasano, Nick Sartori, Melissa Smeins, and Cooper  

           Trahern 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR:  Kyle Horne 
 
 

AGENDA 
 
There is no agenda.  This is a public meeting, led by contracted consultants, on the Swimming Pool Feasibility 
Study.  There will be presentations by the Recreation District and consultants, and a question-and-answer 
session.  The meeting is an opportunity for the public to give their opinions to the board about what they want in 
a future swimming facility. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR INFORMATION CONTACT 
Kyle Horne, Executive Director 

575 Ash Street 
Cañon City, CO 81212 (719) 275-1578  
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